Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked for:
I’m doing some research into Wifi in sheltered schemes, as it is something that we are considering doing. I’ve seen on your website that you launched this yourselves last year, and I’d be really grateful if you could answer a few questions for me about this? Here is the link to the article I’m referring to - https://www.leicester.gov.uk/news/news-story-details/?nId=88400


What was the cost of installation, Nothing to Leicester City Council for the first two years, with an option to take up costs or close down the facility.  This will be reviewed in April 2017.

and your estimated annual cost of this? Nothing, as above.

(I know that some sponsorship was received, it’s the total cost that I’m interested in and what that was for, rather than how much was paid by who)
This was all completed at BT and Barclays expense, Leicester City Council was committed to no capital expenditure at all.


How many sheltered housing schemes are you providing the service to? Currently just one Sheltered Housing Unit (Rupert House).  This service is being used as a trial to gauge popularity/usage with a view to possible widespread take up across all Sheltered Units (subject to funding).


Are you placing any restrictions on use?
As Leicester City Council is not the suppliers of the service we are not able to place restrictions on the usage.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

